## 2020-08-11

Dear Mrudula,

We discussed your response within the IEEE1722 working group and agreed that you can definitely have more time to consider and decide on your final conclusion.

As a scheduling guideline, the group suggests that you provide a response during the October-November 2020 timeframe. We're planning to be finalizing our review of the P1722b work items during this time and anticipate it to be an excellent opportunity to fold in NAV Alliance input.

Kind regards, Gordon

Gordon Bechtel
IEEE 1722 Working Group Vice Chair